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At the special meeting of the Board of Directors on April 21, 2016 the following decisions 
and reports were made: 

2016 OSPE Volunteer Awardees – Approval 
There were two nominations brought forward for consideration for the OSPE President’s  volunteer 
award, one for the late Dr. Mark Ernsting, P.Eng. and one for Nigel Fung, P.Eng.  No nominations 
were received for the Young Professional award. Discussion ensued and it was agreed that both 
nominees would receive the award. It was noted that Nigel Fung was also involved with the Ring of 
Fire Working Group and that his mining accomplishments should be recognized. 
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